Announcement:

The Fulton County Sheriff’s Office will be offering hours the FIRST Saturday of every month starting in
February 2016. No other services will be available during these Saturday hours, it’s for Concealed Carry
Permit services ONLY. Our hours will be 8:00 AM until 12:00 PM, with the LAST permit application being
accepted no later than 11:45 AM.

If possible, please have the application filled out prior to coming in, the applications can be found online
at www. co.fulton.pa.us. If this is not possible we will have applications available. When coming in
please have your Pennsylvania Driver’s License with your correct address along with the payment of
$20.00 with you. Forms of payment include cash or check only. We no longer issue non-resident
permits, only Fulton County residents may apply.

In the case of questionable weather during winter months please call in advance to be sure someone
will be here to assist you.

Again, this will ONLY be the FIRST Saturday of each month. No other request for Saturdays or Saturday
hours will be honored.

If you have any questions please call our office at 717-485-4221.
Thank you.

Sheriff Keith B. Stains



